
WE NEED YOUR HELP

We need to hear from you about what we can do to improve your child’s education.  Check below
how we can do that best:
ð        I would like a conference with my child’s teacher.
ð        I need more information about what my child is learning this year.
ð        I want to know how Title I money is being spent on my child’s education.
ð        I would like to make the following suggestion regarding how Title I money is spent:
______________________________________________________________________

ð        I would like to request a meeting regarding: ______________________________

ð        Other ____________________________________________________________

My name is _________________________________ Phone _____________________

Email _________________________________________________________________

Return this card to your child’s teacher or your parent involvement coordinator.


